

Date:

September 2, 2011

To:

Honorable Joni Gray, Chair

Members, Board of Supervisors

From:

Jeri Muth, Interim Human Resources Director

Subject:

Request to Continue September 6, 2011 Board Agenda Item A-14 -

Consider Recommendations Regarding the 2012 Health Insurance

Program Renewal

Chandra Wallar, County Executive Officer

Human Resources respectfully requests that Item A-14 on the Board's September 6, 2011 meeting agenda, to consider recommendations regarding the 2012 Health Insurance Program Renewal, be continued until the Board's September 13, 2011 meeting. Staff would appreciate the additional time to ensure clarity of the item when it comes before your Board.

Thank you.